
Groton Greenway Committee 
  Open Session Minutes, 8.1.18, 7 PM 

               Town Hall 
 
Adam Burnett  called the meeting to order at 7:00 PM at Town Hall.  Members Carol Coutrier,  
and Carole Greenfield were present.   
 

I. Upon a motion by Carol Coutrier, seconded by Carole Greenfield, it was 
 
VOTED: to accept the minutes of the May 23, 2018, Groton Greenway Committee meeting. 
 
The vote was unanimous. 
 

II. Wild and Scenic Rivers Study Update 
A.  Adam Burnett presented a letter that the committee edited to be sent to the 

NRWA’s Nashua River Wild and Scenic River Study Committee. 
 

Upon a motion by Carole Greenfield, seconded by Carol Coutrier, it was 
 
VOTED:  to accept the Groton Greenway Committee letter of support for inclusion of the 
Squannacook, Nissitissit, and Nashua Rivers in the Wild and Scenic Rivers System, 
to be sent to the Nashua River Wild and Scenic River Study Committee. 

 
The vote was unanimous. 
 

III. New Groton Greenway Committee Member 
A.  Carol Coutrier shared Marina Khabituyeva’s Town of Groton Committee Interest 

Form regarding her interest in becoming a member of the Groton Greenway 
Committee.  She will be invited to our next meeting, and Carol will contact her. 

 
The next Groton Greenway Committee meeting will be held on Sept 12 or Sept. 13.  Adam will 
send out a notice regarding the exact date. 
 
Upon a motion by Carole Greenfield, seconded by Carol Coutrier, it was 
 
VOTED: to adjourn 
 
The vote was unanimous. 
Respectfully submitted, 
Carol Coutrier 


